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Christy is growing in support in the district and it seems like she’s going to 
be able to retake a republican seat. She has been tirelessly working for 
this. She had a great night and turned out a good number of voters. Just a 
few points less than Katie Porter's victory numbers.  
 
The biggest issue that Christy is contending with is the negative narrative 
against Democrats. The reality is that Christy is turning out voters and 
doing a good job at reaching people in the AV. She's well liked and people 
soon find that she truly represents the district.  
 
The important thing for us to do is help her do that. We can go out door to 
door and make sure voters become familiar with her. We have helped turn 
this district before and we just need to keep at the doors and push the 
messages that we know work. 
 
Voters are growing familiar with Mike Garcia and as they learn more they 
don’t like it. We can reach these voters and turn them out in November! 
 
We are taking a small break in CA-27 and putting some focus on CA-47. At 
our next meeting you’ll find out dates from this summer through Election 
Day. 
 


